
 
August	17th,	2017	

Kingston	Rec	Center,	7:00pm	
	

	 Board	Members:	
Present:	Doug	Iracki,	Jennifer	Yuhas,	Ben	Miller,	Shane	Bradley,	Kevin	Roth	
	
Absent:	Mindy	Heffron,	Adam	Zerra,	Will	Olyphant,	Charlie	Evanofski	
	
Others	In	Attendanace:	na	
	

Call	to	Order	
	
Doug	Iracki,	President,	called	the	Meeting	to	Order	at	7:01pm	and	Shane	Bradley,	Secretary,	
recorded	the	minutes.	A	quorum	of	directors	was	present	and	the	meeting,	having	been	
duly	convened,	was	ready	to	proceed	with	business.	
	

	 President’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

	
	 Vice	President’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	
	 Treasurer’s	Report		
	

• No	report	
	

	
Secretary’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

Director	of	Player	Development’s	Report	
	

• No	report.	
	

Field	Maintenance	Director’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

Referee	Assignor’s	Report	



	
• No	report	

	
Registrar’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

Sponsor	Coorinator’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

Fundraising	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

U9	&	Up		Commissioner’s	Report	
	

• No		report	
	

U6/U8	Commissioner’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

Vice	President	of	Futsal’s	Report	
	

• No	report	
	

Old	Business/New	Business	
	

• A	general	discussion	was	facilitated	by	Ben	Miller	regarding	the	use	of	“drones”	at	soccer	
fields.	The	WVYSA	has	banned	the	use	of	any	aerial	device	at	all	soccer	fields	throughout	
the	Wyoming	Valley.		

• Registration	for	the	Fall	Festival	has	been	extended	until	August	19th,	2017.	Clocks	will	
running	without	stoppage	throughout	the	U9/U10	divisions	of	the	festival.			

	
	

Adjournment	
	
	 There	being	no	further	business	to	come	before	the	meeting	a	motion	was	made	by	Doug	

Iracki	to	adjourn	at	8:17pm.	The	motion	passed	unanimously.	
	
	 The	next	meeting	will	be	held	at	the	Kingston	Rec	Center	on	September	21st,	2017	at	

7:00pm.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted	By,	
Shane	J.	Bradley	
Secretary	
	


